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February 25, 2021 

To: Market Participants and Other Interested Parties (“Stakeholders”) 

Re: Stakeholder Comments on Consultation Letter – Proposed New Reliability Standard ADM-

002-AB-1, Waivers and Variances (“ADM-002-AB-1”) 

Written comments received from Stakeholders in response to the Alberta Electric System Operator’s 
(“AESO”) January 26, 2021 Consultation Letter regarding new proposed Alberta reliability standard ADM-
002-AB-1, Waivers and Variances (“ADM-002-AB-1”) have been posted on the AESO website. 

The written stakeholder comments can be found on the Stakeholder engagement page on the AESO 
website at www.aeso.ca. Follow the path Stakeholder engagement > Rules, Standards and Tariff 
>Proposed New Reliability Standard ADM-002-AB-1, Waivers and Variances 

New ADM-002-AB-1 

AltaLink Management Ltd. 

ATCO Electric Ltd. 

Best Consulting Solutions Inc. 

Capital Power GP Holdings Inc.  

ENMAX Corporation 

TransCanada Energy Ltd. 

Thank you to all Stakeholders who participated in this consultation. All written comments received will be 
considered in the finalization of the proposed new ADM-002-AB-1. 

Sincerely, 

Jodi Marshall 

Jodi Marshall 
Manager ISO Rules and Alberta Reliability Standards 
Email: ars_comments@aeso.ca  
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